
 

 
 

 

Coronavirus airport announcement – all other international 
airports (excluding Melbourne and Sydney international 
airports) 
 
 

This is an important health announcement from the Australian Government 
regarding coronavirus.  
 
If you are feeling sick and have a fever, cough, sore throat, or are having difficulty 
breathing, please speak to a biosecurity officer now. 
 
Travellers may be required to undergo health screening in the terminal. You 
must follow the direction of the health professional, who may require you to go 
to hospital. 
 
All travellers must remain in quarantine in a hotel for 14 days after entering 
Australia. 
 
You will be directed to private buses for transport to your hotel. Please follow all 
directions given by Government officials. Failure to comply with these directions 
may result in fines or imprisonment. 
 
Do not film or take photos of any Government official. 
 
Please visit the Department of Health’s website for further information. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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